
Iain, we are dealing with representor James Carroll at a Ministerial level at the moment. It is considered 

that signs and line marking alterations imposed as part of a change to the title holders Limited Access 

licences conditions will be satisfactory as it will be unrealistic to place any short sections of barrier. 

 

The existing driveway geometry is to a heavy vehicle access standard and is suitable for campervans / 

caravans. 

 

We won’t be able to confirm further advice until Ministerial direction is provided. 

 

Happy to discuss in the meantime if required. 

 

Cheers, Garry 
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